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NEWSLETTER WC 17TH JUNE 24

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Westmoor Primary School 

Truth Opportunity Celebration

Diary Dates

20/06/2024 -  

Reception visit to

Rising Sun

21/06/2024 -  Y3/4

visit to Wallington hall

24/06/2024 -   Y6

Transition Day 1 to

GSHS 

26/06/2024 -  Y5 to

Robinwood

28/06/2024 -  Non-

uniform Day (summer

Website

Good place for information

Please use the website if you have any queries with regards to all aspects of

school life. Term dates are on the site and this includes next year's dates if

you are wishing to book holidays around these.

Transition

This half term we have a range of transition activities planned within the

school day. These will vary according to each phase, but may include children

visiting their new classrooms, entry and exit doors, storytime, making new

drawer and peg labels etc. In addition, our official transition morning is on

16th July, where children will spend the morning in their new class with their

new class teacher.
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fair donations)

01/07/2024 -   Y6

Transition Day 2 to

GSHS  

02/07/2024 -  KS1

Centre for Life visit

03/07/2024 -  OPAL

stay and play day 2pm

04/07/2024 - 

Summer Fair @

3.15pm

05/07/2024 -  OPAL

stay and play day 2pm

08/07/2024 -  Y6

SATs results

09/07/2024 - 

Grandparents

Singalong 2.30pm

10/07/2024 - 

Grandparents

Singalong 2.30pm

11/07/2024 -  End of

year reports out

12/07/2024 - 

Foundation Stage

Sports Day 9.15am

12/07/2024 -  Year

1-6 Sports Day 2pm

16/07/2024 -  Whole

school transition

morning

17/07/2024 -  Year 6

Leavers Show 2pm

(TBC) & Sambucas

19/07/2024 - 

Leavers Awards

Assembly

SATs

8th July

The Year 6 results are officially released on this date. However, the website

often crashes as all schools are trying to log on to the system. School will

share those outcomes with parents and carers as soon as possible. Staff

always meet one to one with each child, so will only hand out paper copies of

results when we have been able to complete this.

Sunscreen/Hats/WaterBottles

British Weather

In preparation for sunny days, can we remind parents/carers of the following.

Please ensure that your child has a sunhat and a water bottle. This can be

regularly refilled in school. Ideally, apply once a day sunscreen, or send a

rollerball or standard suncream into school for them to reapply. Please do not

send in sprays as this can cause a slip hazard if sprayed onto hard flooring.

Grandparents' Singalong

Grandparents only please.

We always look forward to this annual event, but due to the capacity in the

hall, we must insist upon only grandparents attending one of the events. We

hope to record a selection of the songs in a school rehearsal to share on

SeeSaw. In this way, any grandparents who are unable to attend, can view

this along with parents/carers.

Summer Fair

Non-Uniform Day

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 4th July for our annual Summer

Fair. The Friends of Westmoor are all volunteers who have worked incredibly

hard to ensure that this will be an enjoyable event for children and families.

On Friday 28th June we have organised a non-school uniform day. We

appreciate donations in support of the summer fair. We kindly ask for the

following:

Nursery and Reception children, please bring a donation for our chocolate

stall. The rest of the school donations for tombola, bottle stall (this could be

bottles of shampoo, condiments, beauty products etc) For any families who

are able to generously donate bottles of alcohol, could the adult please bring

this into school. All donations to come into school on Friday 28th June. Thank

you in advance!
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19/07/2024 -  Final

day - Toys

OPAL Play Days

Please select one of

the two allocated dates

to come into school

and play alongside

your children in

Reception to Year 6.

This takes place on the

main school yard and

field. Please arrive

anytime from 2pm and

children will come back

into school at 3pm to

be  dismissed from

class at the usual time

of 3.15pm

Sports Day

On the 12th July we

hope to have our

school Sports Day,

weather permitting!

Nursery and Reception

will begin at 9.15am

and years 1-6 will be

from 2pm. We look

forward to welcoming

parents and carers to

this annual event.  

Uniform & Bags

A reminder that children should not bring bags into school as this can cause

trip hazards in our narrow corridors. Children will be given a drawstring bag at

the beginning of September if they need one. A polite reminder of high

uniform expectations to the end of the school year. A detailed newsletter of

uniform expectations will be sent prior to the end of the school year, ready for

September. However, this information is also on the school website.

Westmoor Park

We have been contacted by concerned residents that children wearing the

westmoor uniform have been behaving inappropriately in the community. Mrs

Trundley will speak to children in assembly, but would appreciate if parents

can work in partnership to address this.
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Westmoor Primary School
Southgate
Killingworth
Newcastle upon Tyne
NE12 6SA
t: 0191 643 2260
e: office@westmoorprimary.org.uk

Insert the link to your school website here 

Click on each icon to add links to social media
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